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MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-MIMAROPA, 1515 L&S Bldg. 
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
The Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

rj OUTGO^^G 
U«l S NO

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF ACTION PLANS IN RELATION TO 
ZERO BACKLOG PROGRAM AS PRESCRIBED BY RA 
11032 AND ITS IRR OF CENRO QUEZON, PALAWAN 
(RDATS E-2022-81415)

Forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Quezon, Palawan dated April 28, 2022 in 
compliance to the memorandum dated March 18, 2022 by the Regional Executive Director re: 
submission of action plans in relation to zero backlog program.

For information and record.

For the PENR Officer:

Reference No: 2022-3645 
SMU/ldm052422

LILANG 
Chief, TSD/Officer-ln-ChargeT
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Date;.
By
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